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Friends of Rotary – Newsletter 
February 2024 
Welcome to our Friends of Rotary Newsletter.  Our objective of this newsletter remains to raise the awareness of what our Battle Ground Rotary Club’s (BGRC) programs are each week and what dates and activities our club is organizing.   
By providing a forward-looking newsletter, we are hoping to: 
· Raise community awareness of what the Battle Ground Rotary Club is focused on. 
· Encourage our readers to come to a meeting, meet us and take advantage of the information being provided. 
· Encourage our readers to participate in our Community Service projects. 
Words from the editor 
 
Welcome friends, we’ve cleared January and what a January it was! Just when the holidays had wound down and we can take a breath, BAM! In comes the cold weather. With the new year, our BG Rotary Club has shifted gears from fundraising back to doing what we really love, serving.

Our Club uses January and February as time for working out our plans for 2024 and laying the ground work for the upcoming months.  We’re excited about having new members join Rotary! It’s great to see the quality of those joining us in service and I look forward to spending time with them while we serve and socialize.  
 
Rotary for me is so much more than our local meetings. As Becky and I travel we often check to see where the local Rotary Club is. Typically, there are Rotary wheel signs and Club meeting times posted in city centers or at important crossroads.  
 
As we look around in each city, we will typically find community service projects. Projects that those Clubs have committed their time and resources to impact their community.  For our Club, we take care of Old Town Battle Ground by cleaning the sidewalks and weeding twice a year. You will also see wooden benches on both sides of the street that we take care of. During the summer months we water the flower pots on Main Street and provide produce from our harvest to the Food Bank.
 
Our other BG Club, Lewis River Rotary, has taken on the maintenance of Central Park in Old Town. If you’ve not been by there it’s just west of MusicWorld in Old Town.  
 
My point here is that Rotarians care about the livability of their communities and those less fortunate in our communities. There are 46,000 Clubs worldwide, 1.4 million members working together to make a difference one day at a time.    
 
We are blessed to have so many committed to serving!  
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February is Rotary Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution Month 
 
[image: ]Millions of people all over the world are currently displaced by armed conflict or persecution. In fact, 90% of casualties in armed conflicts are civilians, half of which are children. Through service projects and Rotary programs, the Rotary family is committed to pursuing projects that address the structural causes of conflict, including 
poverty, inequality, ethnic tension, lack of access to education, and unequal distribution of resources..... 
Rotarians train adults and young leaders to prevent and mediate conflict and aid refugees who have fled dangerous areas. During February, Rotary Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution Month, we’re celebrating our commitment to build peace and mitigate conflict. 
Learn more about Rotary's 7 Centers of Peace 
[image: ]February Rotarian Articles: 
This article brings to light how Rotary’s Peace Center initiatives and fellows are making a difference.
The article provides an update on the global network of Peace Centers, where the alumni are and the sectors that they serve.
 Link to article 
Our February Meetings and topics are posted on our website.  
We meet at Galeotti’s on Main Street.  BGRC Webpage Link 
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Hold the Dates.  
· March 20th Festival of Wreaths and Wine 2024 Kickoff meeting, after our Club meeting 
· April 25-28th District Conference and Training – Hood River
· May 1st instead of a social - Main Street Beautification work party
· May 15th FOWW Planning Meeting
· June 22nd  Club Charter Picnic 
· July 17th, pre-Harvest Festival Main Street Beautification work party
· December 1st Build Wreaths
· December 4th FOWW Auction starts, 
· December 7th FOWW Live Event at Battle Ground Community Center 

 
Club Member Rotary Anniversaries this month     
· Jeanine Jackson 
· Lori White 
 
Our Tradition is to end each meeting by reciting Rotary’s 4 Way Test, so I will end each newsletter with this… 
[image: ] 
These are tests that we challenge ourselves to live by as Rotarians.  But above that we commit to “Service Above Self”, which is Rotary’s motto.   This is who we are. We invite you to check us out by participating in one of our projects or attending a meeting. 
See you soon hopefully! 
 
 
We meet at:  
Galeotti’s Wine Cellar  
715 East Main Street 
Battle Ground, WA 98604  
 
When:  Wednesdays from 5:00 to 6:30 PM 
Social from 5:00 to 5:30 PM Meeting starts at 5:30 PM BGRC Facebook Link 
BGRC Webpage Link 
For more information or to be removed from this mailing list, please call: 
Dan Hanenkrat 360-907-4491 
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The 4-Way Test

of things we do and say:

1. Isit the TRUTH?
2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER
FRIENDSHIPS?

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?
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